
THANK YOU 
The Village of Odessa Council would like to 

thank all the rate payers and volunteers for 

another wonderful year in Odessa.   

To show their appreciation they are inviting 

you to join them for a free hotdog and drink 

on Thursday December 19, 2019 at the 

Community Hall grounds between  

4:30 – 8:00 p.m.   

They will also be offering wagon rides and 

having a bonfire weather permitting, so 

dress accordingly. 

If you have any questions, please call the 

village office. 
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